
 

228-872-9372 

 

Wednesday, September 11
th

, Papa Johns Pizza in Ocean Springs is teaming 

up with the Gulf Coast Women’s Center for Nonviolence to help raise some 

much needed funds. 

20% of the day’s sales will be donated to GCWCFN. This organization is 

vital to helping those in the six lower counties who have been victims of 

domestic violence, sexual assault or assisting family members of homicide 

victims. 

 

Order from the Ocean Springs Papa Johns all day during business hours 

September 11, 2013 and contribute to this organization, they will put those 

dollars to good use. 

Thank you, as always, for supporting your local community. 

 

If you are unable to come out for this fundraising event, the Gulf Coast 

Women’s Center for Nonviolence is hosting its 5
th

 annual moonlight 

masquerade “A Night in Hollywood” at the IP Casino on September 28
th 

from 

6pm-10pm. Tickets are only $60. All proceeds from that event go to assisting 

coast residents and families in need. Call Erika Allen 228-436-3809 for more 

information. 
 


